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John Lucking, Jr., President

Soldotna

Kris Sell, Vice President Dear Senator Wielechowski:

Juneau

Angella Long, Past President On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Association (APOA), | would like
Wasilla to thank you for introducing Senate Bill 110, an act relating to human
Marilyn Bailey, Secretary-Treasurer trafficking; and relating to sentencing and conditions of probation in
Ancherage criminal cases involving sex offenses.

Directors

i‘j:'u‘ﬁ‘;’:,'j;"n:;fg‘jije“j The APOA State Board of Directors recently reviewed this proposed
Unalaska legislation and decided to unanimously support this bill.

Michele Logan, President

Anchorage Chapter We thank you for addressing this issue. Please contact the APOA office
Anchorage in Anchorage at 277-0515, if there is anything our organization can do to
Steve Hall, President assist in the passage of this bill.
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